
"All authority has been given to 

Me in heaven and on earth. Go 

therefore and make disciples of 

all the nations, baptizing them 

in the name of the Father and 

of the Son and of the Holy 

Spirit, teaching them to observe 

all things that I have 

commanded you; and lo, I am 

with you always, even to the 

end of the age." Amen. (Matt. 

28:18-20) 

 

WANT TO SCHEDULE A 
CHIMALA MISSION 
PRESENTATION?  

When I am not overseas or 
on the road, I schedule 
appointments for 
presentation reports to 
supporting churches or 
churches interested in 
learning more about the 
Chimala Mission . 

If you would like a report, 
please contact me by email, 
phone or text! 

howellferguson@gmail.com 

(731) 267-4935 

Howell Ferguson 

 Seven and a half weeks have flown by, and Mary and I are preparing ourselves for the 
return flight back to the US. There have been more events and things to report than I have 
the space to adequately write about. With nearly 1,000 people on the mission at any given 
Ɵme during the week; it’s like trying to be a reporter in a small village. I could spend an enƟre 
newsleƩer issue wriƟng about each department, each missionary, and each day. But I think it 
is far more effecƟve to present visual stories rather than so many words; although words are 
provided when details are required.  

 This issue of the Challenge of Africa focuses on the children and students who inhabit so 
many places of the Chimala Mission. From the pre-school children to the students at the 
CSOP, from simple biblical principles to the “meat” of God’s word to preaching students; God 
is presented and His word is taught. The remainder work is supplementary to this all-
important task. We conƟnue to need your assistance to help us fulfill this worthy goal! 

A WORK OVERSEEN BY  

 
PO Box 3085 

3740 Atlanta Highway 
Montgomery, AL  36109 

(334) 272-2561 
www.dalraida.org 



  

L e a r n  m o r e  o n l i n e  @  w w w . c h i m a l a m i s s i o n . c o m  

Help Chimala Mission use our financial support more wisely! 

  

Set up a custom donaƟon sent 
automaƟcally to Chimala Mission 

each month through PayPal 

www.chimalamission.com/donate 

 For as long as I can recall, the beginning of each school year was the tradiƟonal Ɵme when book-bags were given 
out to the Chimala Mission Primary and Herring ChrisƟan Secondary school children. As most of you know, each bag 
is unique as they are handmade by ChrisƟan women in the States. Once again, Mary worked very hard organizing 

and filling each of these bags with supplies according to grade. On the 
day we passed these out, Nathan and KrisƟ’s girls, Eden and Emmy 
helped “Mima” pass the bags out to 461 primary school children. The 
Herring ChrisƟan Secondary School also received 127 bags (in red uni-
forms). Thanks to your contribuƟons and Mary’s organizaƟon, the pro-
cess was efficient and smooth. Throughout the process of handing out 
the bags, these children are reminded that these bags are from the 
“kanisa la Kristo” (church of Christ) in the United States. 



Get your newsleƩer in your email!  SIGN UP TODAY @ www.chimalamission.com 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  On week-day mornings, it isn’t uncommon to see a few CSOP students darƟng across the mission to make 
it to chapel on Ɵme. Classes are conƟnuing as the new 2024 students have seƩled into the rouƟne of the daily 
schedule at the Chimala Mission. The eleven students are named below with their photo. 

Nandwike Anduule 
Kyusa 

Peter Paul Majo Frank NaŌal  
Mahali 

Peter Emmanuel 
Nandy 

Erasto Kyando 

Mickidadi 
Dominick Kinywafu 

Razalo Obby 
Luhimbo 

SƟvin Isaya 
Mwankugha 

Raston Peter  
Nzima 

Uswege Ndula 
Isalafu 

Abisalom James 
Mwakalenga 

Bernard Kulanga giving the morning chapel devoƟonal. Peter Nandy leading a morning devoƟonal song. 

CHIMALA SCHOOL OF PREACHING 

Missionary, Coordinator, CSOP Staff—front row 

CSOP Students—back rows 



You can give a gift of any size to Chimala Mission to 
honor someone special or in memory of a loved one 
who passed from this life. Your gift will help the poor 

and help continue the preaching of the gospel to many 
that have never heard the truth. 

(This form is provided for your convenience) 

I would like to make a gift in the amount of: $_______ 

In memory of ________________________________ 

In honor of __________________________________ 

Please send a copy of gift acknowledgment to:    

Name  _____________________________________ 

Address ___________________________________ 

City/State ________________________ Zip _______ 

Please make checks payable to: Chimala Mission 

DALRAIDA CHURCH OF CHRIST 
CHIMALA MISSION 
PO BOX 3085 
3740 ATLANTA HIGHWAY 
MONTGOMERY, AL  36109  
(334) 272-2561 
chimalamission@gmail.com   
 

Stateside Coordinator:  
HOWELL FERGUSON  
howellferguson@gmail.com  
(731) 267-4935 
www.chimalamission.com  
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√ Designate My GiŌ Toward Amount 

  Evangelism   

  Radio Program   

  CSOP Student Support   

  Bibles   

  Farm Program   

  Hospital   

  Chimala Mission Primary School   

  Herring ChrisƟan Secondary School   

  Missionary Support—Howell Ferguson   

  Missionary Support—Nathan Ferguson   

  Missionary Support—Lee Wright   

  Preachers’ Kids School Fees   

  Estate   

  Where Needed   

GO DIGITAL…Help Chimala Mission Save Money!  
Subscribe online to  our newsleƩer and you will 
save Chimala Mission postage and prinƟng costs! 
That money can be used for other things in 
Tanzania and help more people.  

Please subscribe online at www.chimalamission.com/get-updates and let 
us know if we can remove your name from our snail-mail list. 

 The overwhelming response from our readers has allowed 
the Chimala Mission Hospital to buy a new baby warmer as well 
as the more effecƟve baby IsoleƩe incubator to give our 
premature babies a fighƟng chance of life. Thanks to YOU who 
made this possible!  


